


JK Files & Engineering Limited, a subsidiary of Raymond Ltd enjoys leadership position as the world’s largest 
manufacturer of steel files with a share of over 25% of global capacity in 2020, with a presence in over 55 
countries. The company is the market leader in the files segment in India with a market share of over 60% by 
sales volume in fiscal 2021.

With trusted relationships that are built over the past seven decades, JK Files & Engineering has earned a 
repute as a manufacturer offering expansive and versatile range of custom made files and tools as per BS, FS, 
ISI and DIN standards or as specified by customers. The company also has a strong presence in the Asian, 
African and Latin American regions and is the largest brand in the African market with a market share of over 
50% by volume in steel files in 2020. In addition, it is amongst the leading players in the drills segment in India.

Our organization is backed by four ISO 9001-2015 certified plants strategically located at Ratnagiri & Chiplun 
in Maharashtra and Vapi in Gujarat. All plants are equipped with in- house rolling mills that ensure premium 
quality as well as easy product availability with wide spread of SKU’s in the market. Our strong commitment to 
quality has helped us build an enviable reputation even in technologically advanced markets like Europe, USA 
and UK.

We export files and drills to Europe, Latin America, Africa, North America and Asia-Pacific under our own 
brand as well as white labelled products.

The brand ‘JK’ extends its rich legacy of technological know-how and expertise in manufacturing files and 
drills to quality products in Hand tools and Power tools categories. The expansive portfolio includes a wide 
variety of handheld electric powered and non-powered tools such as Marble Cutter, Angle grinder, Impact 
Drill, Electric Drill, Cut-Off Saw, Pliers, Wrenches, Hammers, Spanners, Screw Drivers, Iron Jack Planes, Hole 
Saw, Hand Hack Saw Blades, TCT Circular Saw, Sockets etc. Our objective is to simplify laborious tasks carried 
out by professionals such as carpenters, masons, plumbers, electricians, metal fabricators and MRO industry 
with high degree of efficiency and superior quality.

Building resilience through a resilient supply chain ably supported by local warehouses aligned to strong 
dealer distributor model. Our pan-India distribution network consists of over 730 active distributors with a 
retail reach of over 150,000 outlets spanning over 600 towns in India.

We Welcome you to the world of JK Superdrive



Balasubramanian Vishwanathan
Managing Director
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DOUBLE ENDER SCREW DRIVER

DOUBLE ENDER SCREW DRIVER


















